
 

 

December 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find the Year 12 Pre-Public Examination (PPE) timetable attached.  

Please note that Tuesday 8 January is a normal school day for Year 12. 

During the PPE window (Wednesday 9 January to Wednesday 16 January), students will not have to 

attend lessons. This is because each student’s PPE timetable varies.  However, teachers will be 

available to support with revision during timetabled lesson slots. 

During this time, students may attend school only for their examinations if they so wish, but they are 

obviously welcome to revise in school using the Sixth Form Common Room or Independent Learning 

Centre (ILC). 

May I take this opportunity to wish your son or daughter every success in their examinations. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robert Hague 

Deputy Head and Director of Post-16 Studies 

 


